
HOLLAND&HART. William F. Carr 
wcarr@hollandhart.com 

T H E L A W O U T W E S T 

HAND-DELIVERED 

June 23, 2009 

Mark E. Fesmire, P.E. * ^ 
Director 
Oil Conservation Division 
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and 

Natural Resources Department 
1220 South Saint Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Re: Request for Continuance 

Case No. 14319: Application of Texland Petroleum, L.P. for a Non-Standard Gas 
Spacing Unit and Non-Standard Gas Well Location, Lea County, New Mexico. 

Dear Mr. Fesmire: 

Texland Petroleum, L.P., the applicant in Case No. 14319, requests that the above-referenced 
case currently scheduled for hearing on June 25, 2009, be continued to the July 9, 2009 
examiner hearing docket. 

Your attention to this request is appreciated. 

Vary truly yours, 

William F. Carr \ 
Attorney for Texland Petroleum, L.P. 

cc: Mr. Gregg Mendenhall 
Vice President of Operations 
Texland Petroleum, L.P. 
777 Main Street, Suite 3200 
Fort Worth, Texas 76102 


